
April 15, 2022 

Dear Resident of HRM, 

Your household has been randomly selected to participate in the Halifax 
Travel Activity Survey (HaliTRAC). The survey will collect important travel 
information that will help us understand how, when, why and where 
residents travel throughout the region. This information will help guide long-
term planning for transportation infrastructure and services and help us 
make informed investment decisions.  

The Municipality has partnered with Dalhousie University Transportation 
Collaboratory (DalTRAC) to implement the survey. The enclosed package 
includes the questionnaire, as well as information on how to fill it out. I 
encourage you to fill out the survey and participate in shaping the region’s 
transportation future. The information collected will help us to plan 
transportation infrastructure to meet the needs of our residents. Visit 
www.halifax.ca/HaliTRAC to learn more about the project.  

Thank you for considering participation in the survey. 

Kindest regards, 

Mike Savage 
Mayor 
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